Burns, Susan (PUC)

From: Richard Schaufler <tallcorn49@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, July 28, 2024 3:32 PM

To: Staff, CAO (PUCQ)

Subject: comment on the wind blades by Grand Meadow
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This is a comment on the wind blades that have been an eye sore for the city of Grand Meadow for far too long.
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There has been more than enough time to find a way to remove these blades.

They are an eye sore for the town of Grand Meadow.

3. Everyone that was involved with this cover up should be reprimanded for their action. This includes the
mysterious third party who owns the property. Who has more than likely been paid rent money.

4. |hope all the so called green energy people can start to realize that somebody has to clean up after a project

that they like to brag about when they talk about all the great wind energy they produce.
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Be sure to comment in the local paper the outcome of this inquiry.



